Jessica Roberto

I am generally fine with lifting the covenant so long as Ecology is extra dutiful to ensure that the
contamination from the adjacent site is fully blocked from continuing to seep onto this site. From
my understanding, there are plans for a childcare center to be built here and I am concerned about
the public health implications for such a susceptible population.



